Dear Parents and Families,

As Granite’s foodservice programs are starting the new school year with
plans to return to as normal service and menus as possible, we are
facing unprecedented issues with the supply chain and staffing that
will undoubtedly cause us to alter our posted menus with little to no
notice.

We are working very closely with our distributors and manufacturers to
secure both the food and supply items needed to support our program,
however, the availability of these items has been changing on a daily
basis.

While it is our intention to serve the posted menu every day at every
school, supply issues will not make this possible throughout this school
year until the supply chain issues are rectified.

When changes to the posted school menu become necessary, we will
attempt to substitute the scheduled menu item with another that is as
similar as possible, to the extent we are able to do so, based on the
products we are able to receive.

For students requiring special dietary accommodations, rest assured we
will continue to meet their dietary needs despite the existing supply
chain and staffing challenges. Additionally, carbohydrate counts will be
available for any substitute items.

Thank you for your patience and we look forward to serving your
children and supporting their education!

Sincerely, A
Dana Ada s
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